
Welcome to 
Summer Term 1
We have another busy half-

term of learning planned for 

the children. We will begin the 

term learning all about Spring. 

From week 2 onwards our 

learning will centre around 

pirates and water. Our theme 

is: What is a pirate?

We will create 

seascape art 

using different 

artistic 

techniques.

We will learn about the 

countries of the UK and 

the seas that surround 

us as well as exploring 

floating and sinking.

We will explore the pirate-themed

story ‘We’re Going on a Treasure 

Hunt’. We will also read and write 

information about pirates. We will 

also explore the story of Noah’s 

Ark as well as stories about how 

the world was created.

We will explore 

numbers 11 – 20 

thinking about the 

value of each digit. We 

will practise our 

addition and 

subtraction skills too.

We will learn 

about famous 

pirates such as 

Blackbeard and 

Anne Bonney.

We will learn all about the season 

of Spring. We will go on a ‘Signs of 

Spring’ walk to see what we 

notice. We will learn about animals 

and their young and we will 

explore the life cycles of different 

spring animals.
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